
From  dsaitta@du.edu  
Sent  Thursday, August 23, 2007 8:30 am 
To  Chapter Membership 
Re  Unit P&T Guidelines 
 
Hi all-- 
 
Thanks for a good and productive meeting yesterday.  We will make a 
third draft of the Faculty Grievance Policy and hand it off to the Senate 
Personnel Committee. 
 
The Faculty Senate has had middlin' success getting the 
Divisions/Colleges to pony up copies of their promotion and tenure 
guidelines. I like the idea of posting these unit guidelines on our AAUP 
website. So, I've constructed a page on "DU Policies" that contains 
university P&T guidelines, the HR handbook, Discrimination policy, etc.   
On the right side of that page I've started listing unit policies, 
beginning with the AHSS P&T guidelines.  I'm not having much success 
finding unit policies on the DU website, so if you have electronic or 
hard copies of policies from your unit that I can scan in please send 
them to me.   
 
In the meantime, I'll remind the Provost of previous Senate efforts to 
collect these documents and ask him to ask the deans to send their 
policies to me.  Cheers, 
Dean 
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